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Homicide Investigation 
 

On July 30, 2020 at approximately 11 p.m., Henrico Police responded to the 2700 block of Byron Street 
for reports of a shooting. Upon arrival, officers located an adult male victim with injuries. Officers 
rendered emergency care, however, the victim succumbed to his injuries and was pronounced on scene. 
At this time, the identification of the decedent is being withheld until next of kin notification can be made.  
 
Henrico Police Detectives have arrested Danquail L. Ballou, age 27, of Henrico County in connection to 
this homicide. Mr. Ballou has been charged with second degree murder and use of a firearm in commission 
of a felony. We are not seeking any additional suspects at this time.  
 
This continues to be an active investigation and anyone with information is asked to contact Henrico Police 
at (804) 501-5000. Those who wish to remain anonymous may contact Crime Stoppers at (804) 780-1000 
or through the P3Tips app on your smart device. 
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